KARNAK NEWS NOTES

Mrs. M. Nolting received a visit from her daughters, Miss Nolting and Mrs. Smith, of Pilisbury, on New Year's Day.

Miss Nettle Peterson returned to her duties at St. Paul Saturday.

Mrs Martin Loge and children returned last week from an extended visit with home folks in Michigan.

Miss Lillian Peterson left Saturday afternoon to resume her school duties in St. Paul.

An Oyster Supper will be held in the church basement on Friday evening, beginning at 6:00 o'clock, and continuing until all are served. Come one; Come all!

A few Karnak folks gathered at Fred Peterson's Friday evening to watch the New Year in. The evening was spent in taffy pulling and singing.

Rev. Wood will hold a series of meetings the next two weeks at Pillsbury.

Services and Sunday School will be held at the usual hour next Sunday.

George Kerber is spending a few days with his brother at Dundas, N. D.

Friday afternoon seemed a happy but serious time to a couple of Karnak folks Serious owing to the passing of 1920, but happy for sleigh bells muffled the voices of those concerned.

1

Chas Ross and wife were seen in Karnak one day last week.

Christ Madsen, John Fieber and M. Magnussen made a business trip to Cooperstown Friday.

Mrs. Christ Madsen was on the sick-list Friday and Saturday.

Misses Evelyn Holmgren and Ellen Forsberg were in town Friday evening.

Mrs. Hilmer Carlson spent a few days of last week with her mother, Mrs. Eva Curtis.

Mr. and Mrs. Harry Ladbury expect to leave this week for California and other states where they will spend the winter.